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On Wednesday 24 November we enjoyed getting our hands messy making bird feeders at Woodstock Residential Care

Home!

We have many bird tables dotted around our gardens and our residents love to watch the birds through the windows – so this is a

lovely way to entice wildlife into our gardens.

We mixed lard and bird seed into balls and added string so we can attach them to our bird tables.

We're sure they'll be much appreciated by our feathered friends!

 

 

 


